
INDIAN COUNCIL OF AGRICULTURAL RESEARCH 

KRISHI BHAWAN: NEW DELHI 

  

F. No. GAC-21-26/2020-CDN                                                             Dated:     9th  June, 2020 

  

To 

  

All Directors/ Project Directors of all ICAR Institutes, National Research 

Centres/Project Coordinators/Coordinated Research Projects /ATARls / Bureaux 

  

 Subject:- Information sought by the Council on various subjects – Information to be sent 

only via e-mail only 

  

Sir/Madam, 

  

                                  ICAR Headquarters is seeking information on various subjects.  In order 

to contain the spread of Covid-19 virus in offices, the desired information may be sent to the 

Council, invariably, through e-mail only. The hard copy of any information should be sent to 

the Council, only if asked for. 

  

  
Yours faithfully, 

  

  
           Sd/-  

(Girish Bhatt) 
Deputy Secretary (GAC) 

  
Copy to: 

  

1. All Officers/Sections at ICAR Headquarters, for information 

2. Media Unit, for placing this circular on the ICAR web site 

  

 


